
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
January 19, 2015 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kristina Jackson, Corey Davidson, 
Scott Greenfield 
 
10 Lexington Road will be sent a final letter concerning their delinquent condo fees 
stating that we will pursue foreclosure proceedings. 
 
A letter has been sent to 12 Lexington Road re: commercial vehicle. 
 
National Grid has not repaired open junction boxes. A National Grid truck was in the 
complex today. 
 
A deposit has been sent to Page Contracting to begin street light installation. 
 
We are researching electronic payments for monthly condo fees. 
 
Master deed insurance has been renewed with a slight increase. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


